17th May 2001

Professor G. Fox,

Associate Director of Computational Science and

  Information Technology,

Department of Computer Science,

495-Dirac Science Library,

Florida State University,

Tallahassee,

FL 32306,

USA.

Dear Professor Fox,

Dr. A.E. Trefethen has given your name as a referee in connection with an application she has submitted for appointment to the post of Director, Centre for Scientific Computing.  

I am enclosing a copy of the further particulars for this post and I should be grateful if you could let me have, in confidence, your views about Dr. Trefethen’s suitability for this appointment.  It would be very helpful if your comments could be received by Monday 4th June 2001.  You may wish to send your reply by facsimile; the University’s confidential facsimile number is 02476 524572.

The University has established that its main academic criteria for appointment to an advertised Professorship are outstanding achievement in research or scholarship and capacity for academic leadership.

I should stress that your comments will be treated as completely confidential, and in particular will not be divulged to the subject of the reference.  It is understood that any reference you provide will be on this condition.

I would like to take this opportunity of thanking you for helping us in this way.

Yours sincerely,

Professor Stuart Palmer

Acting Vice-Chancellor
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JC/MGC
